
MVLL  Board Meeting Minutes 
 February 2019 

Budget -​    ​current balance is $15, 900-  

 $554 deposit for registration. 

Pixie set has not made any additional gains.    At the clinics we will use iPads to show parents the site.  After 

clinics, the site will be shut down for the season due to $20/month cost. 

Registration​:​      currently at 11 as of 2/5 

*Someone should attend Bennett Science Fair to reach more.  Lori will spread word at youth basketball game.  

*Members will contact school PTAs in attempt to have them email the flyer.  

LJ – Phoenicia,  Keith – Woodstock,  Lori – Bennett  

Coaches:       Majors has 9 coaches signed up ( George F, Becky K, Eric M, Lori M, Pete L, Keith B, Mark S, 

Edward R, and Kenny G) but only Eric and Mark have volunteered for a Head coach position.  

Minors and Tball coaches discussed.  

*Suggested to contact for potential coaches – Jake Millman, Andy Emrich, John C, Jodi 

Uniforms:  

Discussed changing uniforms from MLB teams to “Mountain Valley Baseball”   Shirts will be cheaper to make 

and it is an opportunity to advertise the league.     Eric M make a motion to change shirts.  Paul seconds.  

Teams will receive the following with registration:  

T-Ball:  pants, hat, shirt 

Minors:  pants, hats, shirts (w/numbers) 

Majors:  hats, shirts (w/ numbers and names) and belts 

Clinics:  ​Eric and Aaron have to dig out​ ​equipment 

Stations:  fly ball,  grounders,  relay/base running,  soft-toss,  bat off T  

Suggested to book cafeteria for parents  (Lori confirmed cafeteria for all three clinic dates)    LJ and Lori will 

speak to parents about the league.  

Other:​   Discuss at next meeting minimum playing time for players *majors 

Umps -  Becky will make a flyer with Ump details to send to Lori for Employment billboard at the school  

Gene offered to do a training for locals who will ump.  

UP-coming events:  

Lori will look into coordinating another pancake breakfast 

April – safety meeting and coaches meeting.  


